
 Planning Department 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

to consider the ADOPTION of the New Garden Road Strategic Plan and AMENDMENTS to the 

Greensboro Connections 2025 Comprehensive Plan.  

 

City Council will hold a public hearing and consider the adoption of the New Garden Road Strategic Plan 

and the resulting amendments to the Future Land Use Map of the Greensboro Connections 2025 

Comprehensive Plan.  

The date for the public hearing: 

City Council 

Date: August 20, 2019 

5:30 p.m. 

 

The hearing will take place in the City Council Chamber of the Melvin Municipal Office Building, 300 

West Washington Street.  

A copy of the draft plan and associated changes to the Future Land Use Map can be found by visiting the 

Planning Department website at www.greensboro-nc.gov/newgarden. 

Anyone wishing to be heard on this matter should appear at the public hearing or arrange to be 

represented.  For further information on this Plan, contact Hart Crane, 336-373-2748 or via email at 

hart.crane@greensboro-nc.gov. 
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